
From: Jacki Baulch [mailto:jBaulch@professionalsaustralia.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 29 March 2017 9:33 AM 
To: Sharlene Wellard; Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: 'Lance Emerson'; 'Madeleine.Tiedeman@Ablawyers.com.au'; Leigh Svendsen; Katie Biddlestone; 
AMOD; 'Cc: Anna Ezzy'; Jessica Light 
Subject: Re: AM2014/209 - Pharmacy Industry Award - Substantive Issues 

 

Dear Associate  

I am currently not at work because of ill heath, but have read the Guild's email regarding our 

request for an extension in the time to file our expert evidence and the findings we seek the 

Commission to make . 

We understand the Guild's frustration and particularly because of the voluminous nature of 

the evidence provided by the PSA we would have no objections to a consequential extension 

being provided to them so they also have a proper opportunity to consider it 

Regards  

Jacki Baulch  
 


